
From: Grant Ullrich <Grant.Ullrich@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 7:14:15 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics travel notification - ICC Spring Meeting, Tampa, FL  
  
Steve, 
  
I attended the International Code Council (ICC) spring interchange meeting in Tampa FL from 
April 29 to May 4, 2023. As a member of the ICC’s Major Jurisdictions steering committee, I 
participated in an in-person meeting of that group. Per ICC policy, as a member of an ICC 
committee, ICC covered air and ground transportation, meals, and 2 nights of lodging. I stayed 
for several additional days of educational sessions, for which the registration and lodging were 
paid for by the City.  
  
Best, 
Grant 
  
-- 
Grant Ullrich 
Managing Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago Department of Buildings 
(312) 744-7579  |  grant.ullrich@cityofchicago.org  
 

mailto:Grant.Ullrich@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:grant.ullrich@cityofchicago.org

